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COPY
L1OYD)'S REGISTER OF SEHIFT NG,
UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER
71, Fenchureli Street, London, EL 3
Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)
15th April, 1955,
Dear Sir,
?sn(s)

I duly received your letter of the 1l2th
%JS instant regarding the case,of the motor tenker "BRRBARA"
which was read the}CommittLe today.

They note the attitude being adopted by the
Registro Italiano, in which they concur.

Perhaps therefore you will be good enoupgh
on behalf of the Soclety to write to the Owmer and
inform him that his request for postponement of the
Speecial Survey 1s premature seeing that this inspection
does not become due until December next.

If, however, he is prepared to submit the
tanker for general examinatlion as per Circular 1959
about the due date with special attention to outstanding
conditions of class, the Committee will be prepared to
consider a postponement, the length of which will depend
upon the condition of the vessel as found.

I would add that as the R.I. have limited
thelr offer of postponement to six months 1t is
presumed you would think it undesirable that we should
offer any more.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee

j J. A, Mavor, Isq.,
| GENOA,
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